Melissa Bradlex

From: Bob Kiley <bobk4723@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 29, 2022 3:21 PM

To: Town of Brooklyn WPCA; Alan Carpenter; Derek & Lisa Lindia; Charles sczuroski
Cc: Shelley Cates; Austin Tanner; Melissa Bradley; sara.j.deshaies@gmail.com
Subject: Departure at End of Term

Dear Fellow Authority Members:

My term on the Brooklyn WPCA expires on JAN 29, 2023, After 12 years & 5 years as Chair, | have decided NOT to renew
for another 5yr term, hoping to get some new fresh biood onto the WPCA & prepare for the future. It has been a TRUE
HONOR to serve with you all on the Board & | thank you all for your service to the Town of Brocklyn. | have promised
the 1st Selectman that | will continue to be a resource to the new chair as needed during this transition. | will chair the
JAN 25th meeting if we have a quorum. A very Happy New Year to all |

BOBK

Chair

Brooklyn WPCA
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With the increased demands of my job, | no longer believe that | can effectively continue to hold

the position as President of the district. Sorry for any problems this will cause but at this point | have no
other choice but to re-resign from the Brooklyn Fire District effective immediately.

1/4/2023

AN

WILLIAM WHEATON Sr.



